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Announcing our New Website 

 

Indiana Political  
Science Association 

 

The Indiana Political Science Association is pleased to announce  
the launch of its new website.  

 

http://www.indianapsa.org/  
 

You can find the following information online:  
Organizational Announcements  Conference Updates & Materials 

Publication Guidelines  e-Copies of the Indiana Journal of Political Science 

 

Please consider posting a link to the IPSA on your departmental website! 
 

Reviewers Wanted! 
The editorial board of the Indiana Journal of Political Science is looking  

for volunteers to review article submissions in the following areas:  
 

Indiana Politics  State & Local Politics  American National Politics 
Political Behavior  Public Policy & Public Administration 

Political Theory  Campaigns & Elections 
Comparative & International Politics  Women & Politics 

 

Interested individuals should contact: 
Mary Hallock Morris, Editor 

Chair, Department of Political Science and Public Administration 
University of Southern Indiana 

8600 University Blvd. 
Evansville, IN 47712 
mhmorris@usi.edu  

Phone: (812) 461-5207 
 

 


